
Partytoelectmarcdoney 

replied 

 (Sun, 20 Oct 2024 at 8:19 PM) 

  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Dear Sir or Ma'am, 

We have gone in and made necessary changes to the C3 reports (deposits), also we didn't 
have "late" filings, the later dates showed up because that is when we made amendments 
to previous filings. 

We have also updated the expenditures to show the dates our "Ads" were running. 

Thank you, 

Marc 

 


